
From: David Marker [mailto:dmmarker@comcast.net]
Sent: Sunday, March 15, 2015 4:10 PM
To: Weinstein, Jan; Ball, Calvin B; Terrasa, Jen; Sigaty, Mary Kay
Subject: Council Bill 8

Mary and I want to urge all of you to support Council Bill 8, "to prohibit the carrying of certain weapons in certain

County-owned buildings."

We strongly support such legislation and urge you to continue to find ways to limit the access to, and use of, guns.

Even m the wrong-headed Supreme Court decision the only issue was a right to a gun in your home for self-

defense. Even that was Umited in some cases. We must reduce the chance that law abiding citizens will be in

situations where they might be accidentally or purposely kffled or injured by people who have guns.

David Marker


